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Board of Works Meeting – March 25, 2025

To:   Board of Works
        Clerk Treasurer’s Office

I respectfully request the Board of Works approve the Street Dept and Police Dept purchase of 2 new traffic counters. These new devices have considerable advantages from our old cable counters that are practically obsolete now. We have had trouble finding batteries to replace the old devices so the traffic safety committee did some research and approved the new devices. These new devices will simply mount to a signpost with no cable stretching over the road, therefore being able to use them in the wintertime. They also are not easy for drivers to see so we should get a truer, more accurate reading. They also are solar powered and have a data package so we can pull real time data from our desktop and do not have to go out and hook up a computer to pull the information. 

The total price for the 2 counters is $6,878 and this would be split between the Street Dept and the Police Dept. If you have any questions, please let me know. Thank you. 


Tyler Rankins
Street Commissioner
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